
OTTERTON C OF E
PRIMARY SCHOOL
NEWSLETTER
PANTOMIME

The children had a wonderful time on

Tuesday at the Pantomime Snow White in

Exeter. They were all brilliantly behaved

and as always, were a credit to our school. 

Thank you to OCESA for funding this trip.

 

 

CHRISTMAS LUNCH
Thursday was Christmas Lunch day and the

whole school came together to enjoy a festive

feast. It is always lovely to see the staff and

children joining together to celebrate such an

occasion and there were lots of happy faces and

full tummies!

Thank you to OCESA for buying Christmas

Crackers for everyone. 

 

 

BRASS PERFORMANCE

20th  December  2019

Staff, pupils and parents were treated to

a Christmas music performance by the

children that play brass instruments in

school this week. It was a real treat to

hear how far they have progressed and

got everyone into the Christmas spirit!
 

 

On behalf of all the staff, thank you for your lovely cards and gifts and we
would like to wish you all a very Happy Christmas and a lovely New Year. 

 

See you on Tuesday 7th January!


